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Dear Mr Murphy
Peppertree Quarry Modification 5 (PA 06_0074)

Thank you for providing WaterNSW with the opportunity to review and comment on Part B of the
Response to Submissions (RTS) for the Peppertree Quarry modification application (06_0074
Mod 5).

WaterNSW has reviewed the RTS - Part B and held a teleconference with Boral staff regarding
concerns for the long-term stability of the South West Overburden Emplacement (SWOE). In that
teleconference, it was agreed that Boral will further consider the long-term stability of the SWOE,
particularly in relation to potential erosion (sheet, rill and gully). In addition, Boral will engage an
independent expert to determine if, and when, the SWOE is geomorphologically stable.

WaterNSW requests that it continues to be included as a stakeholder for the proposal. Further,
WaterNSW would appreciate being notified when the application has been determined.

If you have any further questions, please contact Jim Caddey on (02) 4824 3401.

Yours sincerely
CPreshan "

CLAY PRESHAW
Manager Catchment Protection




